
 

 

Wednesday 22​nd​ April 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Upcoming Year 4 & 5 Residential Trips  

 

Due to the current situation in the UK, we have been working with our residential providers                

ahead of our upcoming trips in June. At present, with schools closed and the country being                

asked to stay at home, these centres have had to shut to the public. Given the Government                 

advice that restrictions may be in place for many weeks, we have decided that we will                

rearrange these school journeys to next summer when it is safer to travel. 

 

We can now confirm​ ​the following trips will take place next summer: 

- ​Current Y4 will attend ​Downe Scout Centre from 5-7​th July 2021 when in Y5. We hope to                  

offer this cohort the opportunity to attend the Belchamps trip when they are in Y6 however                

this cannot be confirmed at this point. 

- ​Current Y5​ will attend ​Belchamps Activity Centre​ from 22​nd ​- 25​th​ June 2021 when in Y6. 

These centres have transferred the funding from this academic year to next, therefore we              

will transfer your existing payments to next year’s trip. If you require a refund, this can be                 

arranged, minus the £50 non-refundable deposit.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we address these situations. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Park Hill Junior School Leadership Team 
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